

[Meeting Notes] PeeringDB Outreach Committee

Date: 4th February 2020 - 15:00-15:45UTC

Attendees: Ben Ryall, Bijal Sanghani, Greg Hankin, Rebecca Stanic

2019 Infographic

- Infographic development still ongoing
- Final version sent today, 4th Feb (UK time)
- Hoping to have a final copy ready issued this week
- Aim to “boost” this on the Facebook
- Final graphic with will be shared with Stewards and OC

Swag Store Replacement

- Arnold received his April fairly quickly
- Rebecca hasn't received order confirmation nor items
- Ben to place his orders to colleague in Dubai

Videos/Graphics

- Bijal talked to Ruth last week
- Feedback given
- Agree to design of charter, then shirt design, then video

2020/2021 Budget

- Bijal has started template for 2020/2021 budget
- Intention to review in the stewards meeting in RIPE meeting in May
- Link to draft budget here:
<https://drive.google.com/open?id=1Cr5q1YpGfKhP0LbntDIdqjCPbc9x3FoF437r1ZEeEC>
[A](#)

Event Support

Discussed support a number of options for events to support with swag

- MENOG was agreed
- LACNIC/LACNIC Peering Forum - Ben to get historical attendee numbers
- AfPIF
- Indonesia ?

OC Makeup and Chair

- Suggested we could grow the OC but potentially another couple of people and if anyone knows of folks interested to share names
- Greg shared intention to step down as chair and asked if anyone wanted to step up